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 to carrie, steeves, Liberty, town 

 
 

To Liberty Selectman: 
  
In reference to the new sports bar being opened at 4 Marshall Shores Rd, from a road safety point of 
view I would like to see a  agreement signed by the owner that states the Town will continue using the 
corner of the property for snow storage.  Also I would like to be able to paint “no parking” on the road in 
front of the business , that would allow for enforcement for the town’s parking ordinance.  We (the 
town) have the material to make that happen with the selectman’s approval. 
 

 


